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Since the cancellation of the 2020 AusChamps, the AusDBF Board has been considering ways to alleviate 
losses in future, if AusChamps has to be cancelled. 

The medals and volunteer uniforms have now been sourced so that they can be used in future events 
and the contracts entered into for infrastructure etc., all have cancellation clauses to reduce any 
potential loss. 

The Board continues to closely monitor the budget and is confident that the potential for a financial 
disaster has been removed. 

AusDBF wishes to advise all clubs entering AusChamps that their entry fee will be refunded in full if the 
event has to be cancelled for Covid reasons. 

Further to this, the Board has reviewed the decision from the 2020 AusChamps when we retained 10% 
of the entry fees to cover costs and has resolved to refund the full 10% to the respective 
clubs/members. This decision has come as a result of the unexpected surplus in our last financial year.  

Refunds will be processed this month from January 23rd and if any club has changed their bank details 
since 2020, please advise our bookkeeper: accounts@ausdbf.com.au  

We hope that these initiatives will encourage entries for 2022 AusChamps and remove uncertainty in 
the financial implications for entrants into the event. 
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